DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. %2 ,S.2018

Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region |
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE
DAGUPAN CITY

TO Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chiefs, CID & SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Principals/Heads Public and Private Elementary
and Secondary Schools
FROM : Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
SUBJECT: Corrigendum to Division Memo No. 198 re: 120" INDEPENDENCE DAY and AGEW
NA DAGUPAN CELEBRATIONS
DATE JUNE 11, 2018
1. The Department of Education, Schools Division Office, Dagupan City hereby announces that

there has been no change on the schedule and venue of the Wreath Laying Ceremony of 120"
INDEPENDENCE DAY CELEBRATION at City Plaza tomorrow.

However, the venue of the Opening Program will be transferred at Jimmy L. Fernandez Stadia
due to bad weather we are experiencing today.

All teachers and school heads are required to attend the Independence Day and Agew na
Dagupan Celebrations.

For immediate and wide dissemination.

LORNAG. B YONG, Ph.D., CESO Vi
Schools Division Superintendent
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